
“Missing Link” Bike Route Study on NW Market St - 
Leary Ave NW - 17th Ave NW
Moving forward with designs for the Market/
Leary/17th route will help us understand how this 
project will improve connectivity in the bike network, 
as well as potential impacts.

Councilmember Dan Strauss and Mayor Bruce Harrell 
requested that SDOT study this route to connect the 
Missing Link with an all ages and abilities bicycle 
facility through Ballard along NW Market St, Leary 
Ave, and 17th Ave NW.

We’re in the early stages for this potential route and 
expect to be able to share more details about this 
design this summer.

Learn more and contact us
Jules Posadas | Outreach and Communications Lead 
206-257-2208 | MissingLink_BikeRouteStudy@seattle.gov
www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/
bike-program/ballard-bike-route-study



P.O. Box 34996 
Seattle,WA 98124-4996

"Missing Link" Bike Route Study on NW 
Market St - Leary Ave NW - 17th Ave NW
We’re launching a design process to study what 
an alternative “Missing Link” connection using 
17th Ave NW, Leary Ave NW, and NW Market St 
would look like and mean for community 
members and businesses.

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!
Come to our virtual open house!
Thursday, August 10, 2023
6-7PM
Scan the QR code to visit 
the project webpage for 
more information.

Take our survey:
tinyurl.com/yn9sy6m3




